
  
  

 (g) #15/07 – Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown  

  2015 Wine, Food and Music Festival 

    

 An application was received from Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown requesting a grant 
in support of the 2015 Wine, Food and Music Festival scheduled to take place on 2015 
April 25 at the Nikkei National Museum and Cultural Centre.  Proceeds raised support 
the outdoor fitness circuit at Fraser Foreshore Park, a software based literacy programs 
for children, the Down Syndrome Research Foundation, as well as a number of Burnaby 
charities and the worldwide eradication of polio. 
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